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Dear Parents,  

 

It has come to the time of year that people decide to move on to other jobs and as a school we 

consider where teacher and support are to be best placed to support the children in their next year of 

learning. This year we are saying goodbye to Mrs Lord who leaves us next Friday, 30th June. Mrs Lord is 

returning to teaching and has secured a Secondary English Teaching role at Bowland High School. 

After 16 years of service to Thornton in Craven CP Mrs Balderston is also moving on to a new 

adventure and leaves us at the end of this term. We wish them both the best of luck for the future.  

 

Our first transition session will take place on Monday 3rd July and a second session on the afternoon of 

Thursday 6th July. All children will move up into their new classes and the Year 6 children will complete 

activities around the school.   

 

The class structure next year will be as follows: 

 

Class 1 – Nursery/Reception – Miss F Magill. We are currently advertising for a new Teaching Assistant 

to support in this class.  

 

Class 2 – Y1/2 – Mrs E Wilkinson and Mrs L Brewster (mornings) and Mrs H Brown (Mon – Thurs 

afternoons) 

 

Class 3 – Y3/4 – Miss S Brown (Monday) and Mrs A Maloney (Tuesday to Friday) and Mrs Munslow 

 

Class 4 – Y5/6 – Mrs N Whitwell/Mrs N Moorhouse and Mrs A Acornley (all day Monday to Thursday) 

and Mrs H Brown (mornings and all-day Friday).  

 

As always this is subject to change as required. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss Suzie Brown 

Headteacher 
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